From: <u>herb</u>

To: <u>Council, City</u>; <u>Clerk, City</u>

Subject: June 5, 2023 Council Meeting, Item #14: S?CAP EIR Addendum

Date: Sunday, June 4, 2023 5:45:01 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Be cautious of opening attachments and clicking on links.

JUNE 5, 2023 CITY COUNCIL MEETING, AGENDA ITEM #14 SUSTAINABILITY AND CLIMATE ACTION PLAN EIR ADDENDUM

I don't see any evidence that the Planning and Transportation Commission has reviewed the proposed EIR Addendum and made a recommendation to the Council. I thought that the Commission's role included making recommendations to the Council on EIRs.

Sea Level Rise seems to be addressed in the Addendum only with levees, but does not discuss the alternatives of (1) not building new projects in the affected areas and (2) removing uses to areas not affected by sea level rise.

I don't see any distinction in the Addendum between sea level rise and rising water table. The Sea Level Rise Adaptation Study also seems to be focused on intrusion from rising sea levels, but silent about intrusion from rising ground water.

Herb Borock

From: <u>Virginia Tincher</u>
To: <u>Council, City</u>

Subject: Support for Agenda Item #14 - 2023-2025 S/CAP Work Plan

Date: Saturday, June 3, 2023 6:20:39 AM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from vatincher@gmail.com. <u>Learn why this is</u> important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Be cautious of opening attachments and clicking on links.

Palo Alto City Council,

Thank for your support of all the work that has gone into the 2023-2025 S/CAP Work Plan. Much appreciation to the S/CAP Ad-hoc Committee, The City of Palo Alto Utilities staff, the community Committee and the community engagement opportunities. I added many of the meetings of the Committee and previous presentations to the City Council and found them to be informative and inclusive.

I support your approach that emphasizes education and city programs that focus on emission reductions and make it easier for residents and businesses to electrify, and incentives.

I support the goals of the 2023-2025 S/CAP Work Plan and urge the Council to approve the plan.

Regards,

Virginia Tincher 890 Garland Drive Palo Alto, CA 94303